
April 28, 2024 

Dear RCM Students and Families, 

As we find ourselves coming to another year’s end, we thank you all for a successful school year. 
It is always a pleasure to see our students progress and enjoy their musical journey here at RCM! We 
strive to provide the highest level of music education for all students, no matter their ability to play, 
whether a beginner, intermediate or advanced student, we offer a prestigious and talented faculty to 
help the student reach their goal. 

It has been two years since we last raised tuition. During that time, many of our expenses have 
increased. For this reason, we will be adjusting our pricing for 30-minute individual and Suzuki lessons 
beginning July 1, 2024.  

Open enrollment will begin May 1st and we ask that everyone complete an enrollment form 
which you will find on our website, www.rcmny.org/enrollment-form/. Please read our policies and 
procedures which you will also find there. Your tuition for this current year must be paid in full in order 
to enroll for next year. 

 

Early Enrollment Discounts in effect: 

• Enroll by June 1st and pay in full by check, cash, or credit card: get a 5% discount and you may 
keep your current time slot. If you wish to change your current time slot, please note that it will be on a 
first-come, first-served basis.  
 
• Enroll by June 1st with the first installment of 25% and you may keep your current time slot. If 
you wish to change your current time slot, please note that it will be on a first-come, first-served basis.  
 
Please Note: Keeping your current time means that you still may be subject to a 30-minute adjustment 
in either direction due to some lessons moving from 30-45, and 45-60 minutes in length. We will try 
our best to accommodate all requests.  

After June 1st: 

• Unclaimed time slots will be open to all students. 
• Available days/times will be assigned on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

**Any students applying for tuition assistance, please submit your tuition assistance applications with 
all required documents at time of enrollment. 

Thank you for being a part of our RCM Family…we look forward to sharing some exciting new programs 
this summer and performance opportunities for our students in the coming school year.  

With our best,  

Marigene, Regina & Martha 

http://www.rcmny.org/enrollment-form/

